
Submitter: Kimberlee Ayers 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Human Services 

Measure: HB4079 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am in complete opposition of HB 4079. We do not need another new tax. Oregon 

has a budget surplus of $8 million dollars. Our government and legislature must 

operate fiscally responsible and not overtax Oregonians. 

 

This House Bill represents how out of touch and destructive our current elected 

politicians are that would support any such legislation. 

 

I implore this bill to not advance. 

 


